
 

 

Dear Episcopal Collegiate School Community,  

 

As we begin the second semester, I am honored to rejoin the Episcopal Collegiate community and 

serve as Interim Head of School. 

 

While I look forward to meeting everyone in our school community, COVID-19 restrictions present 

challenges in doing so. In that regard, I hope you will take a few minutes to watch an introductory 

video. This video is intended to provide useful information about my connections to Episcopal, the 

role of interim head of school, and priorities for the remainder of the school year. 

 

In addition to the video, I will be answering any questions you may have via a "Parent Q&A Session" 

on Friday, January 15 at 8:30 am, during the next Parents' Auxiliary meeting. You can join the 

meeting by ​using this link. 

 

Please send questions to Lauren Curtis at lcurtis@episcopalcollegiate.org by Wednesday, January 

13, at 12:00 PM. 

 

Thank you for your support of Episcopal Collegiate School. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Steve Hickman 
Interim Head of School 
 

Please watch the video here. 

https://meet.google.com/jmj-aojb-uye
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hSgqHFwNje4BIDkIq0mi7KCoaMmZ6hVD/view

